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23 December 2019 
 
GNSO Council approval of the Supplemental Recommendation Related to the Non-Adopted EPDP 
Phase 1 Recommendations  
 
From: Keith Drazek 
GNSO Chair 
To: Maarten Botterman 
Chair ICANN Board 
 
 
 
Dear Maarten, 
 
On the 19th December 2019, during its monthly meeting, the GNSO Council discussed the Supplemental 
Recommendation related to the non-adopted EPDP Phase 1 recommendations, regarding 
Recommendation #12.   
 
Councilors present on the call voted in favour of the motion meeting the supermajority threshold. 
 
You may find the vote results published here and the ensuing resolution here. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Keith Drazek, GNSO Chair 
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